
                        

   
September 12, 2023 

3:00pm – 5:00pm 
 
Larkin Township Hall 
3016 N. Jefferson Rd  
Midland, MI 48642  
 
Project Information: 

Rowe Professional Services Company, 

on behalf of the Midland County Road 

Commission, is conducting a study of 

the Letts Road corridor to evaluate the 

potential redevelopment of a through roadway connecting Jefferson Road to Waldo Road.   

 

The study will review impacts to adjacent residences, businesses, properties, and the 

environment in addition to the operations of the surrounding transportation network.  The 

community will have the opportunity to learn about and participate in the development of this 

project.  Conceptual designs and alternatives will be developed that seek to enhance vehicle 

and non-motorized flow, improve safety, and create a functional corridor that improves 

connectivity in Larkin Township, Midland County, and the Great Lakes Bay Region.   

 

Future public meetings will follow as the study progresses.   

A project website will be developed to provide information and solicit future input. 


